
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

World Cup 

Just a reminder that we will be allowing students to watch the football match taking place next 

Monday afternoon here at school.  Morning lessons will run as normal, and students must come to 

school wearing their normal uniform.   

Remembrance Day 

On Sunday, our Senior Students represented the academy at the Poulton Remembrance Day service 

by laying a wreath on behalf of students, staff and governors. It was lovely to see lots of our other 

students and former students who participate in air cadets, scouts and Poulton band. 

Hodgson Christmas Festival  

Thank you very much to all of you who have already donated items for our Christmas Festival, they 

have been gratefully received.   The event will run on Friday the 9th of December from 14.50 – 17.30 in 

the hall.  All are very welcome to come along and join in the fun.  We are still asking for donations of 

the following items: 

• Toys 

• Sweets and treats 

• Toiletries 

• Wine 

• Christmas decorations 

• Ornaments 

• Books 

• Stationery 

• Christmas lights 

If you feel you can donate any of the above then either send it in with your child or drop it off at the 

main office.  Thank you in advance for your support, all money raised will go to Brian House.   

 
Have a great weekend  
Yours faithfully  
 
 
I Siddall  
Headteacher 

 


